Jensen PTO Minutes 11.18.14 
Jenny Kruidenier called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.
Topics to Discuss

Fun Night: We voted on “Super Hero Night” for a theme.  This will go along with the Jensen theme of “Be More Awesome.”  We discussed the possibility of doing some new and different games this year, such as:  Lollypop tree, Grand Prize Game, etc.  We also discussed that a group art project would be fun.  Mrs. Harrison had the idea that the teachers can decorate their doorways with their own class “superhero.”  Lisa Graalfs will check with Andy Bream to see if we can borrow games from Webster again this year (Lottery Ball, PLINCO and Velcro game).  Jenny Kruidenier has looked into the pricing for plates at Glazed Expressions, as we have discussed doing a silent auction for these.  She will keep the group posted.  
Movie Night:  3 ideas for movie night: Lego Movie, How to Train Your Dragon 2, Mr. Sherman and Peabody.  The kids will vote on these three options.  Movie Night is January 23rd, 2015.  Robin Young brought up the possibility of selling “hot cookies” at Movie Night using an Otis Spunkmeyer cookie maker.   The group thought this was a wonderful idea.
Jenny Kruidenier talked to the Harlem Wizard organization, and it seemed like it might be quite a bit of work in order to pull this off.  We will likely not be doing this fundraiser.
Treasurer Report

Fall Fundraiser:  We made $3742.30.  The Limo Ride will take place on 12/5/2014.  Robin Young and Jen Craig will ride in the limo with the kids.  
Spirit Day:  Our profit was $63.75

Pump It Up:  We made $112.50

Popcorn Day: Profit was $30.51

Traci Haenzi reported that we are doing an Iowa Wild Night on 1/17/15 at 7:00pm.  This will not be a fundraiser, but rather just a fun evening for Jensen families.  
Teacher Requests
Principal Report:  Jen Froehlich requested money for a Raz Kids account.  This is an online reading program.  The subscription is $99.99 for one year.  The PTO voted “yes” for this.  Jen Froehlich also asked what the budget was for Literacy Night.  Traci Haenzi will check the PTO budget and then will email Jen Froehlich.
The next PTO meeting is the Fun Night Planning Meeting on Tuesday, December 16th at 6:00pm at El Rodeo.
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